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Monday 12th September 2022 

 
KENCH HILL 2020- 14th-18th November 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,       
 
 
Morningside is delighted to let you know that your child’s place at Kench Hill is now secure, 
thank you for paying your £10 deposit. 
 
The cost is £185 per child. There is a bursary for Hackney children who receive free school 
meals, please visit the Kench Hill website for further details. 
 
https://kenchhill.co.uk/schools/school-journey-grant/  
 
 
Now that the deposit is paid you can make further payments using ParentPay. The final 
amount is due by the 1st November 2022. 
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or ask at the main 
office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Immy Allan 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
If you have not yet paid the non-refundable £10 deposit and would like your child to go to 
Kench Hill please sign this form and return it to school.  
 
Name of child: _____________________________                                                                            
 
I would like my child to go to Kench Hill  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________  Date: ____________ 
 


